
ANDREW SWEET
CAPDM is pleased to announce that Andrew Sweet of Kohl & Frisch 
is the 2015 CAPDM Member of the Year!

Andrew has been a long-standing participant of the Regulatory 
Advisory Group and has recently joined the new Safety Advisory 
Group. He was part of the team that worked extensively with 
Health Canada in revising the licensing regulations associated with 
controlled substances and standard medications. This is a 
breakthrough after months of discussions that will lead to 
substantial savings for CAPDM members in both direct and indirect 
costs.

For 2 years, Andrew has presented the distributor story to our 
annual Boot Camp in November to very positive reviews.

Andrew seems to be equipped with unlimited industry data and is 
always available when a quick opinion or consult is required.

Andrew always brings his positive attitude to meetings, a 
tremendous asset particularly when working through a 
controversial issue with multiple opinion points. You can count on 
Andrew to help set the tone of collaboration with a view of working 
towards the best result.

Congratulations Andrew!
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